


 

 

The next meeting of the CLG has not yet been scheduled.  
 
The independent Chairperson may invite other persons on an ad hoc basis to address the 
Group on particular agenda items.  
 
One of the roles of the community representatives in the Group is to present the views of the 
local residents, so this may be a better avenue to pursue to have your voice heard when the 
meeting does occur. 
 

b) Please advise whether public attendance is specifically prohibited at these 
meetings and, if so, why?  (Please consider that a) public attendance at most 
local government committee meetings is allowed and sometimes encouraged, 
and b) the name of this group is the Community Liaison Group.) 

 
Council has a non-voting advisory role at this meeting. The CLG meeting is not a public 
meeting of the council, community board or council committee. As the CLG meeting is not a 
meeting of Council, it is not required to be open to the public. 
 
The purpose of the CLG meeting is to consider and where appropriate make 
recommendations to Kāpiti Coast Airport Holdings Limited (KCAHL) on aircraft noise issues 
and concerns that arise from the operation and activities at the Airport. Some of this 
information may be commercially sensitive and/or include private details of individual concerns 
that would not be appropriate to discuss in a public setting. 
 
I trust is of some assistance to you; the Airport website contains more information about the 
CLG, although I note that some of the information surrounding membership of that group is 
out of date. We have asked the Airport Manager to update that information as soon as 
possible. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 




